From: Ralph Culver

To: Zoning
Subject: Zoning Board of Appeals - August 10, 2023 - 5pm
Date: Monday, August 7, 2023 2:21:23 PM

These "trees" shed numerous amounts of needles into our garden and decorative stone areas.
According to the arborists, these "trees"will keep growing taller, and even at the height they
are now, the "trees" are aesthetically unsightly to look at and extremely out of place in this
section of homes.

If the "trees" were originally planted for privacy, and had been kept at a lower height of 8', 10’
or 12', we feel this would accomplish that purpose, still provide plenty of privacy and be more
aesthetically pleasing.

The lower height would still provide more than enough nesting areas etc for the birds. You
can see by one of the attached photos, they were always trimmed back in the past.

Ralph and Dawn Culver
1 Vinje Court
Madison WI 53716
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